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Dr. David Skillicorn
School of Computing
528 Goodwin Hall
Queen’s University
Kingston, ON K7L 3N6

Dear Dr. Skillicorn:

Re: Research in Information Security Kingston (RISK) — Request for Closure of Group

Thank you for submitting your request dated February 22, 2011, to close the Research in
Information Security Kingston (RISK). At their meeting of March 7, 2011, the Senate Advisory
Research Council (SARC) agreed with your request. The Motion to close the Research in
Information Security in ston (RISK) group was approved. Please accept the committee
members’ appreciati n r your dedication and ongoing support of this group.

Sincerely you

Steven N. Liss, P
Vice-Principal ( esearch)

c. Ms. Georgina Moore, Secretary of the University, University Secretariat
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